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 Eric Stuart COMMNT2017/1200/P 21/03/2017  13:27:10 I strongly object to the installation of a public call box at this location. 

The proposed public call box would add to street clutter and presents a safety hazard as it obstructs the 

flow of pedestrian traffic in an area of high pedestrian and vehicle traffic density.

There is no need for public call boxes in this location – existing public call boxes nearby are only used 

as a shield for drugdealing/using and other anti-social behaviours, and are never used for their intended 

purpose as virtually all UK residents and tourists carry mobile phones.

Furthermore, the proposed development is adjacent to a conservation area and would have a negative 

impact on the Seven Dials (Covent Garden) Conservation Area.
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